WE HAVE AN ANNOUNCEMENT

SABLS 15 MOVING!

November 4, 2019
Suite 140, 301 14th Street, NW

SABIS Move Information

When is SABIS moving?

The office is moving the week of November 4th, 2019. Please be patient during the transition; it may
take longer than normal for staff to return calls and emails.

Phone numbers and email addresses will remain the same.
Will groups be impacted?
Yes. There will be no groups October 29, 30, 31 or November 5, 6, 7. Groups will resume at at their

regular time in the new location on November 12th.

Transportation

SABIS will continue to book Access trips. If you are booking your own trips for the Drop-in group,
please ensure the address is correct.

There are various LRT and bus routes in the area. Please contact Calgary Transit at 403-268-1000 for
assistance planning your trip. Street parking is available.
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